I take a social role!
A press conference was held by Tünde Bacskó and Gábor Fábián, two actors of Tandem Theatre, at the House of Civil Communities on 19th September. The focus was on the opportunities of the new season, National Cultural Fund support and their upcoming open events.  
They started the press conference with a song they received as a gift from the orchestra Lóci plays, which they were given for their play Echo, completely free of charge and rent-free, for free use. The song is called Socially Sensitive, a name that even applies to the group itself in many ways. The Tandem Theatre is also a social enterprise: they work for a society that is more accepting and more supportive than the one we live in today.
